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Vintage:   2015 
Wine:    The Quest 
Varieties:    84% Unoaked Chardonnay,  
     14% Gewürztraminer, 
     2% Viognier. 
Release Date:    April 21, 2016  
 
Wine Maker:    Amber Pratt 
Proprietors and 
Winegrowers:    Chris and Betty Jentsch 
 
Cases Produced:    328 
Bottle Size:    750ml 
Bottling Date:    April 5, 2016 
UPC:        750ml: 6-26990-23084-7 
     Keg:  
Appellation:    Okanagan Valley 
Vineyard:     Summerland, Sportsman’s Bowl  
     and Golden Mile Bench 
Harvesting:    By hand at an average of 22 Brix 
Harvest Dates:    August 26 to September 8, 2015 
 
Vegan Friendly:    Yes 
Fermentation:    An average of 14 days at 13°C 
Malolactic:    No 
Maturation:    100% Stainless 
Lees Stirring:    No 
Cold Stabilized:    Yes 
 
Alcohol:    13.3% 
pH:     3.37 
T.A:     6.2 g/L 
Residual Sugar:    0.9g/L 
 
Cellaring:    13º C / 55º F 
Aging Potential:    Drink young and fresh 
     Within a year of release date 
Optimum 
Serving Temp:    7-13º C / 45-55º F 
 

                                                          

                                                                                                                          

      
                    
 
 
Tasting Notes: 
 
Perfectly balanced, this deliciously juicy and fresh 
unoaked white blend is the perfect party starter, 
showcasing flavours and aromas of pineapple, kiwi 
and Limoncello. Refreshing acidity and a crisp finish 
make this a “go-to” wine in warm weather 
entertaining. 
 
 
Food Pairing: 
 
Great as an aperitif while the appies are being passed 
around, The Quest is also lovely with big summer 
salads, grilled seafood skewers and light Asian 
dishes.  
 
 
Vintage Report: 
 
2015 Started with a mild and dry winter, which did 
very little damage to the vineyards. Spring was 
warm, dry and early, with bud break occurring late 
April. Temperatures continued to rise, getting very 
hot in late June with little precipitation.  Things 
didn’t cool down until September meaning that we 
picked our first crop, the Chardonnay, starting 
August 16th and then a record early finale with Petit 
Verdot on October 16th! 
 
 
Winemakers Notes:   
 
The heat we experienced meant picking the white 
grapes for The Quest earlier than ever. With low 
alcohol and refreshment in mind, the Chardonnay 
came in late August and the Gewürztraminer early 
September. Both were whole bunch pressed to keep 
things light and fresh.   
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